
Colton Leonard <cleonard@cityofbryant.com>

Conditional Use Permit for Short Term Rental
Vanessa <deliaguerrar@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 15, 2023 at 10:14 AM
To: Colton Leonard <cleonard@cityofbryant.com>

Good morning!! 

I would like to request a conditional use permit for the property on 2714 Lavern St, Bryant, AR 72022; this is my home, me
and my son live here. 
In order to support my family i decided to separate the living room from the rest of the house creating some type of
“studio” that i would like to use as short term rental. 

I appreciate your time on this matter. 

Kind regards, 

Delia Vanessa Guerra Ochoa 
[Quoted text hidden]

https://www.google.com/maps/search/2714+Lavern+St,+Bryant,+AR+72022?entry=gmail&source=g

